
Hello all, 
 

Citizens Advice Arun and Chichester have created a survey for residents to 
complete regarding how the cost of living crisis is impacting them. 

 
They are asking anyone who engages with the public to please share the survey, 
so please share with your members and with any partners you have who also 

engage with residents. 
 

The more information CA receives, the more they can tailor their services to 
where need is greatest and identify exactly what support is needed. 
 

Please click below for a link to the survey: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/eUA5RXC63Y  

 
Any questions, please contact Citizens Advice. 
 

Many thanks, 
Jo Cooke 
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